Palomino Valley Gun Club

The PVGC would like to invite you all to join us at our FCSA matches normally
held on the THIRD FULL weekends of April and August each year.

Early mail in registration is always preferred to help us out. Please make sure
you mail in the forms to the match director a week prior to the match date, not
so late they arrive on or after the match.

If you prefer to sign-up on Friday that’s ok too, but please do us a favor and
contact the current match director, to let us know you’re coming, at least a
week before the match if at all possible. You have no idea how that simple call,
text, or email will help us out.

The range hours are from 8AM to 4PM. The County Range Master normally has
the gate open by 7:30 but we all must be off the range by 4PM. No exceptions
County rules.

All Tech inspections and weigh-ins will be done when you arrive on Friday.
Friday sight in period will start in the morning ASAP once we are set up, but we
have to ceasefire at 1:30-2:00 to be able to clean up and clear the range by
4PM.

To compete.

You must be a current FCSA member.

The Match fee is $65.00 per class.

Friday sight-in is $10.00.

So two classes and sight in on Friday will be a total of $140.00

Checks are to be made out to: Bruce Craik the match director.

We like to provide a fun experience for everyone.

We try to always have a BBQ on Saturday and Sunday, and would love to have
it become more of a pot luck. If you could contact the current match director
and let us know what you would be willing to contribute would be great.

Until further notice Camping at the range has been suspended.

If there is absolutely no way you can pre-register or inform us of your intent to
compete until Saturday morning, then you must be on-site at the range by
7:10AM on Saturday. Registration on Saturday will close promptly at 7:30AM.



